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Retirement Functions 

HR / Payroll Staff Page 

The Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools 
Foundation and the United Way Central 
and Northern Vancouver Island offer a 
payroll deduction option.  These charities 
assist local children and families in need.   
 

Pledge forms are available here: 

Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation 
United Way Pledge forms 
 

Or visit www.nlsf.ca/ or www.uwcnvi.ca/ to 

find out more about the organizations. 

If you are planning a retirement  

event that you would like posted 

 in NLPS News, please send it to 

communications@sd68.bc.ca.  

 Join the retirement celebration for 

Steve Sproston on Wed., Feb. 21 at 

4pm at the Old City Station. Please 

RSVP by Feb 16 to assist with numbers; 

email Joyce or Bonnie. 
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CONTACT 

Current and past issues of  
NLPS News can be found   

at sd68.bc.ca 

  

To submit an item  
for NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 

REPORT 

0 5  

At the Regular Board 
Meeting Jan 31, the 

Board rec’d the 
Transportation Route 
Review. (view details 

here)   

Board Report  

There is a new login request for the 
HR / Payroll Staff page.  If you are 

logged in as a district user, it will be 
automatic.  If you are accessing 

from outside, you will require your 
district credentials    

http://www.nlsf.ca/web_documents/pledge_form_for_website.pdf
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/NLPS-UW-Pledge-form-2017.pdf
http://www.nlsf.ca/
http://www.uwcnvi.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
mailto:jfrancescutto@sd68.bc.ca
mailto:bschnitter@sd68.bc.ca
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017-18/Regular-2018-01-31.pdf
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017-18/Regular-2018-01-31.pdf
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/?page_id=1189

